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We hope you have been enjoying playing the Maths games and reading lots of books on activelearn and filling up your homework books with some photos, pictures, writing and Maths activities. We have sent you a new list of activities to choose from and we hope you enjoy completing them.  We would love to see what you have been doing so feel free to email us some photos and send us a little message about how you are getting on.
It would be great if you could do some reading, writing and Maths everyday but don’t forget to get some exercise and have lots of fun aswell.
Take care, keep safe and be kind to each other
Lots of love
Miss Gamston, Mrs Price and Mrs Barrow.

Dear Parents, 
The most important thing is that your children are safe, well and happy and we hope you are all coping with the current situation and enjoying spending time in your families.
We also don’t want you to think that we have abandoned you so we have included some more activities for the children to complete. You should have a new list of spelling words for the next four weeks, a homework grid of fun activities to choose from and some ideas to use on Hwb. It would be lovely to see the children logging on and accessing these activities which they have used in class and are familiar with. We have also included the Maths targets which we would have been working on during this Summer Term. It may be helpful for you to see what your child is already able to do and what they may need to work on. Please do not feel under any pressure, we just want the children to be busy and happy!
Please get in touch via email if there is anything else you need help with or anything else you think we could be doing. It is a very strange and uncertain time for us all but we are here and willing to help in any way we can.
Take Care
Hopefully see you all soon
Dosbarth Rainbows and Dosbarth Rockets



Hello Rockets and Rainbows!
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